
 
Response from Daniel Greenberg re: Proposed Amendments from DRD 
 
One could debate the points made by the Department about the Committee's amendment - 
but their counter-offer is an effective way of achieving the Committee's desire to have soft 
SUDS given statutory parity and recognition, and would represent a significant achievement 
by the Committee: so I suggest that you simply accept it. 
 


